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I strongly oppose HJR201.  4th Generational Oregonian here.  It is unfathomable the 

amount of taxes currently paid by Oregonians. Imposing an additional statewide 

property tax is going to continue the mass exodus from this state due to over-

taxation.    The legislature needs to cut government spending and stop adding taxes.  

The taxpayers are already bearing a large burden just to make our budget dollars go 

farther.  Eventually the state government is going to force taxpayers to leave this 

state leaving only the dependent population.  Who is going to pay for government 

then?  Please do the right thing and not pass this ridiculous request.  Take a step 

back and see where the government is failing the people and provide some actual 

fiscal responsibility! 


